
 
 
HURST (BIG SHOTS) BADMINTON CLUB 
PARENTS CODE OF PRACTICE 
 
 
Hurst Badminton Club is fully committed to safeguarding and 
promoting the well being of all its members.  The club believes 
that it is important that members, coaches, administrators and 
parents associated with the club should, at all times, show 
respect and understanding for the safety and welfare of 
others.  Therefore, members are encouraged to be open in sharing any concerns or 
complaints they may have about any aspect of the club with the Chairperson, Welfare Officer 
or Head Junior Coach. 

Please help the club provide an atmosphere and culture that encourages fair play and 
promotes badminton. 
 
 

 Encourage your child to learn the rules of the club and play within them. 

 Discourage unfair play and arguing with officials. 

 Help your child to recognise good performance, not just results. 

 Support your child’s involvement and help them to enjoy their sport. 

 Never force your child to take part in sport. 

 Never punish or belittle a child for losing or making mistakes. 

 Publicly accept officials’ judgements or decisions. 

 Support your child’s involvement and help them to enjoy badminton. 

 Use correct and proper language at all times. 

 Encourage and guide performers to accept responsibility for their own performance 
and behaviour. 

 Ensure your child arrives and is collected on time for club sessions and events. 

 Ensure your child’s fees are paid promptly by the due date. 

 

 
 
 
 
SIGNED: Jo Little      DATE: October 2013 
 
 
NAME: Jo Little 
 
 
POSITION:  Club Chairperson 
 

 


